
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_215_21 
 

You asked:  
   

Could you please forward publicly available Independent Maternity Services 

Oversight Panel and Royal College of Nursing findings 2019 from Cwm Tâf 
Morgannwg Maternity Unit investigation, please? 

 
Our response: 

 
We can confirm that under section 21 of the Act, the Health Board is not required 

to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably 
accessible to you. 

 
In order to comply with our obligation set out in section 16, to provide help and 

assistance, we would like to advise you the information you are seeking can be 
accessed on the Welsh Government Website.  For ease of access, the documents 

you have requested can be found via the following link:  
 
Search results for | GOV.WALES 
 

Should you not have sufficient information from the source indicated above please 
do not hesitate to contact us further with a renewed request.    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://gov.wales/
https://gov.wales/search?global-keywords=Independent+Maternity+Oversight+Panel+Cwm+Taf+Morgannwg+UHB+reports

